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Donate at accfb.org

WAKING UP THE WAREHOUSE WITH PEET’S

Do you want to 
give your time and 
energy to support 
our community?

Are you sure? You’ll 
be supporting 

seniors, children and 
families — and we 
really can’t do our 
work without you.

Do you have time 
on a weekday? 

(Especially 
Mondays and 

Tuesdays when we 
need volunteers 

the most.)

What about a 
weekend, or an 

evening?

There are lots of other ways 
to support our community! 

Visit us at 
accfb.org/get-involved.

Join us for a weekend 
or evening shift! Check 
our volunteer page for 

upcoming dates.

Come in for a weekday shift! We could 
really use your help — we need 40% more 

volunteers to meet community need. Bonus: 
bring a whole group!

How should I volunteer? We’ll help you decide!

Distributing 31 million meals a year has turned 
us all into caffeine-fiends. Luckily, the crew from 
Peet’s Coffee & Tea has our back! In addition to 
donating coffee for our clients, they also provide 
wonderful items that support our fundraising 
events. Plus, their team members have lent 
nearly 700 hours of help in our warehouse over 
the last decade. Thanks for fueling our work and 
filling our mugs, Peet’s!

Peet’s 
employees at 
the Food Bank 

warehouse

START HERE

You’re right.  
I’m in.

No.
Super busy right now.

NO

YES!

YES!

YES!

NO
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This summer, longtime volunteer Rodney 

Glover invited his brother, actor and activist 

Danny Glover, to join us in the warehouse for a 

volunteer shift. He met with young volunteers, 

helped sort fresh produce and talked with staff. 

We’re so grateful for all of Rodney’s help over 

the years, and for inspiring this fun family visit.

The Glover 
brothers — 

Rodney (left) and 
Danny (right)

Welcome to the 
Warehouse, 
Glover brothers! 

YOU’RE INVITED!
Annual Winter Holidays Volunteer 

Appreciation Luncheon

Tuesday, November 7, at 11:30 a.m.
RSVP to volunteer.rsvp@accfb.org 

by Friday, November 3.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT 
SAFEWAY’S FOOD DRIVES

Saturday, November 18, 2017

Help us make one of our biggest food 
drives of the year a success. We need 
volunteers to encourage donations at 

local Safeway stores.

Visit accfb.org/volunteer to sign up.

Huge thank you to
Grand Lake Theater and Oakland Ice Center,

who helped make our Volunteer Appreciation Picnic 
successful and memorable.

Check out slices of Food Bank life on our Facebook page!
facebook.com/alcofoodbank


